
STUDENT EXPERIENCE SURVEY (SES) 2023

YOUR VOICE 
BRINGS CHANGE!
Are you a NON-FINAL YEAR 
UNDERGRADUATE STUDENT? 

From 6 February to 31 March check your email 
invitation and give feedback in the SES 2023

• �You say what’s important to you,  
what works well, and what needs to be  
improved at St George’s

• �You get a CHANCE TO WIN  
one of the 5 PRIZES OF £200 EACH!

• �You are an active part  
of St George’s community!

FIND OUT 
MORE HERE

sgul.ac.uk/ 
student-surveys


